This is my next update with regards to the 3001400 block of N Washington. The following is
an update from the previous week and a look ahead to next week:

Previous week:
Stormwater pipe was completed from the mid-block stormwater box to the inlet box on
the north side of Burleson.
Old lead service line removed by City crews around mid-block.

Upcoming week:
- Contractor crew will be on site Monday to work on the stormwater box mid-block of

eastside.
Sidewalk crews may be on site mid-week to begin formwork install for the concrete
sidewalk.
City crews will be on site Monday morning testing water valves to isolate the
watermain so the fire hydrant at Burleson can be removed later in the week. There
may be a temporary loss of water as crews test the valves.
Provided the valves operate properly City crews will be on site first thing Wednesday
(3\6) to excavate and remove the old hydrant and leaking valve at the corner of
Burleson. The work should take 3 or 4 hours provided there are no other problems
that arise.

Future items:

- The change order for the upgraded stormwater pipe on the west side of the 300 block
is schedule to be heard and hopefully approved at the Council meeting next Thursday
evening, March 7.

Once approved, crews with Casey Slone can begin the removal of the old brick pipe
and the installation of the new storm pipe as early as Friday March 8.

As always | thank you for your patience and if there are any issues you need addressed
please send me an email, call me at my office (903) 935-4489 or catch me on site as | try to
be there in the mornings (around 7:30am or so) or in the afternoons around 3:30pm or
4:00pm. Thank you
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